
Eco Council & 
 

The Eco-Council need your help!! 

 St Joseph’s Eco-Council have recently discovered that             

 

                  

 

love to recycle almost as much as we do!  

With that in mind, we are asking if you could kindly collect 

any plastic bottle tops and pop them into school at your 

convenience throughout the remainder of the school year. 

Each Eco member will have a designated recycle box in 

their classroom and will be responsible for collecting the 

bottle tops, so make sure you know who your class Eco 

member is!  

When enough have been collected we will be making trips to 

our nearest LUSH store to hand deliver the bottle tops  

ourselves! 

Thank you for your continued support, 

St Joseph’s Eco Council 

@lushtrafford 

@StJosephsEco 


